
Dates For Your Diary 
 

14th-18th  FEBRUARY 
Half Term 

 
FRIDAY 25th MARCH 

9.00 - Y2 Class Assembly 
 

WEDNESDAY 2nd MARCH 
Y1/2 Great Fire of London 

Workshop 
 

MONDAY 14th MARCH 
Class Photographs 

 
15th & 17th MARCH 
Parent Consultations 

 

MONDAY 28th MARCH 
Easter Egg Hunt (tbc) 

 
FRIDAY 1st  APRIL 

1.30pm—End of Term 
 

SPRING BREAK 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Summer Term starts on 

WEDNESDAY 20th APRIL 
8.45 - 9am start 

 
Almost Half Way Through! 

 
It is slightly incredible to think that we are almost half 
way through the school year.  Time flies when you are 

having fun. 
So far the weather has been kind but who knows what 

will happen.  Please remember to send your child in with 
a coat and make sure all small items like gloves and 

scarves are named. 
Again can I remind parents about the importance of 

punctuality and ensuring correct uniform is worn at all 
times.  There are still a few children, especially on PE 

days, who are not wearing correct uniform. 
Thank you. 

Ladbrooke Primary School 
Friday 4th February 
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SCHOOL UNIFORM 
We are all very proud of our school uniform and we are 

regularly  complimented on how smart our children 
look.   

Recently however, I have noticed more and more children not coming  
into school in full uniform.  It is important that every child is in the correct uniform each 

day.  This includes shirts, ties and school shoes.  If there is a reason for your child not  
wearing full uniform, please send us a text message through the Gateway to explain.  

Thank you. 

 
ATTENDANCE DATA 

 
Here are the % for  attendance for January. 

 Remember our  target is over 96%! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Overall our attendance for the January was  
92.0% 

 
As we are still battling a rise in COVID cases our lower                           

attendance is expected.  Hopefully as the weather  improves 
and cases decrease, we hope to  see our attendance improve.  

Thank you for making attendance a priority. 

Class % Class % 

F1 91.7% Y3 92.2% 

F2 88.6% Y4 94.7% 

Y1 88.2% Y5 94.5% 

Y2  88.1% Y6 97.5% 



FOLS Fundraising 
 

I am delighted to include with this newsletter, the latest 
fundraising update from FOLS. 

Despite being only half way through the year and fund                       
raising opportunities being limited, we have managed to 

raise nearly £5,000.  AMAZING! 
 

This term, thanks to your wonderful fundraising efforts, we 
have been able to purchased two new Clevertouch boards 

for the Y5 and Y6 classrooms.  They have been a great                 
addition and we are so pleased that FOLS agreed to help 

purchase them for us. 
We have also purchased some new home reading books and 
our next plan is to look at improving the rest of the books in 

our school. 
 

Thank you for your support. 

Parent View - Questionnaires 
 

At Ladbrooke we are committed to doing everything right by your children and in doing 
so, give them the best possible primary school education.   

To help us know if we are getting it right, please would you click on the link below and answer some 
questions about your child’s experiences at school.   

 

https://forms.gle/JC1azSwfWJG6W7vZ6 
 

If there are any questions where you feel you disagree with the statement, please help us to understand why by 
explaining your answer, only then will we be able to look at what we are doing and maybe change the way 

things are done.  As always please, if you feel we are doing things well, tell us. It is always nice to hear positive 
comments, none more so than during current times. 

 
Thank you. 

 

Bump Notes 
 

Currently if your 
child gets a bump 
on the head, we 

will text you to say this has happened.  From Monday, 
we will be sending this though as an email.  If the head 

bump is a more serious matter, we will continue to               
telephone you and let you know.  Please make sure you 

keep your email address up to date and check it         
regularly.  Red bump notes will continue to be sent 

home with your child. 

COVID Cases 
From Monday, if a COVID case is reported in 

your child’s class, we will inform you of this via 
email.  Thank you to all those parents who have 
supported us in testing their children regularly 

when a case has been identified.  This has meant 
that cases in our school have been                                 

comparatively very low. 
If your child is off school with COVID but they 

are well enough to do school work, please let us 
know and we will ensure work is  placed on                

Tapestry or Teams for them. 

https://forms.gle/JC1azSwfWJG6W7vZ6

